Minutes of the Annual Meeting of the Skokie Public Library
Board of Trustees, held Wednesday, May 6, 1981, following the regular
Board Meeting. The meeting was called to order at 9:00 p.m.

A motion was made by Mr. Flintrup, seconded by Mrs. Zatz, to retain the following officers on the Skokie Public Library Board of Trustees: Mrs. Diana Hunter, President; Mr. Richard C. Lindberg, Vice President; and Dr. John Wozniak, Secretary.

The motion passed unanimously.

The Board determined the salary of the Chief Librarian, Miss Mary Radmacher to be \$42,500.

Mrs. Charlene Louis was appointed by the Board as a support personnel person for special projects, at a salary of \$100.00 per month. She will work with Miss Radmacher and the Library staff and will report to the Board of Trustees.

The meeting adjourned at 10:30 p.m.

John M. Wozniak

Secretary